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WERRINGTON PuBLIC ScHoOL

Armstein Crescent
PO Box 4100
WERRINGTON NSW 2747

Phone: 9623 7077 Fax: 96231339

Email: werrington-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Monday 20th February, 2023

Dear Parents,

On behalf of the staff at Werrington Public School and the Parents and Citizens Association
(P&C), we would like to invite you to attend our annual Welcome to School Barbeque.

This event will be held at the school on Tuesday 28th February from 3.30pm until 5.30pm.
The school will be providing a BBQ sausage sandwich for everyone, children and parents. You

are asked to bring your own drinks (no alcohol please, as this is a school event) and other food.
Students must be accompanied by their parent/carer.

This function gives you the opportunity to meet other new parents and make contact with
families who have been with the school for some time. It is a great way to make new friends and
feel involved with the school.

To assist with catering, could you please complete the return slip below and return to the school
office before Friday 24th February to indicate the number of sausage sandwiches required.

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 28th February!

Christine Avery together with the Staff and P&C
Principal

Welcome to School BBQ

Yes, the family will be attending the Welcome to School BBQ on
Tuesday 28th February commencing at 3.30 pm.

Child/s name and class/es

We will require sausage sandwiches.

Signed Date
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There will be some seating available but please feel free to bring along your own chairs. 7‘
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